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Call to order at 7 pm (The Stafford) 
 
Rick Eilers, Ewa Campbell, Gail Parrick and Kirsten Aird were present- Quorum not met. 
 
Treasurer’s report: Checking account: $337.00; Emergency Preparedness Account: 
$1499.59. Two additional checks will be coming in to the PNA. Money for the graphic 
design concept will be paid up front by the PNA and the City will reimburse us under the 
grant award for the art project. 
 
Candidate’s forum Overview 

• Ewa, Gail and Rick are the candidate’s forum planning committee. 
• All City council nominee candidates accepted the invitation to attend. 
• Last year the attendance was high, so we need to be prepared for a large group. 
• Ewa suggested inviting high school students and is going to check with both high 

schools to see if students would be interested in attending. 
• Ewa, Gail and Rick will come up with questions for the candidates to get things 

started and then audience members will also be able to ask questions.  
• The event is on September 25 at 7 PM. Rick will be the host, Gail and Ewa will 

moderate, Kirsten will do time keeping.  
 
Other PNA updates: 

• PNA area reps present discussed the possibility of the school district selling 
Palisades Elementary School and what the PNA would recommend as an option. 
This is very early and no action is needed at this time. Area reps shared different 
ideas including, park and rec space or a charter school.  The property is zoned for 
residential.  

• Sarah Selden is seeking people to participate in a Tri-Met survey. Kirsten and 
Ewa agreed to take the survey. Rick will email it to both of them. 

• There will be a neighborhood planning information session on 9/18 at city hall. 
This is for communities getting ready to develop or update their neighborhood 
plan. Rick will attend and see if PNA’s plan is up-to-date.  

• PNA received the city NEP grant for a new piece of art at Lakeridge High School. 
The school district also approved the proposal. Gail is the lead and working with 
the artist. The work of art will be named either World of Color or Kaleidoscope. 
Names of current PNA members will also be listed.  

• A company (Meyer Sign Co.) will work with PNA, the school and the artist to 
complete installation. PNA is aiming for a late November installation date and a 
dedication in early December.  

 
 
Adjournment 8:30 PM 
Submitted by Kirsten Aird on Oct. 14, 2014 


